
Personnel Report

April 19, 2023

1. Retirement of Personnel:
The Superintendent did not receive any letters of retirement from staff.

2. Resignation of Personnel:
The Superintendent received a resignation letter from Brianne Malatt (Assistant Principal
at PMS) and Stephanie Johnson (Speech Language Pathologist at PES).

Recommendation: The Board of Education accepts the letters of resignation from
Brianne Malatt and Stephanie Johnson

3. Employment of Staff
The Superintendent recommends hiring James Mukite as the Director of Technology at a
salary of $85,000.

Recommendation: The Board of Education hires James Mukite as the Director of
Technology at a salary of $85,000
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